. Redacted as per
From: FOIPPA Section

To: LegislativeServices

Subject: Improvements to Cycling / Walking along the Sea to River Bikeway trail
Date: Friday, March 8, 2024 1:34:48 PM

Attachments:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or
account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to
phishing@burnaby.ca

Dear Mayor and Council,

Can we improve the two listed connections along the Sea to River bikeway - for both
walking and cycling as follows:

1) Convert the east Central Park sidewalk (adjacent to Patterson ave) to an urban
trail which would then connect the South section of the Sea to River bikeway with the
Central Park area - picture attached.

2) Build a connecting urban trail at the North end of the Sea to River Parkway ( near
Riverway West School ) so as to join it to the urban trail at Glenlyon Pkwy - 2 pictures
attached.

These improvements will help not only cyclists, but those of us who have to push our
bikes on some sections !

Best regards,

Mike Peel
4776 Willowdale Place
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